MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION NEWARK VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

May 7, 2012

A Public Hearing on the Newark Valley Central School District Budget for the 2012-2013 school year began at 7:00 p.m. The following Board Members were in attendance: Randal Kerr, James Phillips, Thomas Darpino, Anthony Tavelli, Robert Bennett, Susan Watson and Scott Parmelee. The following school personnel were in attendance: Ryan Dougherty, Ji Katchuk, Todd Schaffer, Robert Rodgers, Suzanne Lachman, Warren Harrold, Ann Frye, Patti Engbith, Renee Callahan and Tina Engelhard. There were two guests.

ATTENDANCE

Superintendent Dougherty and Ji Katchuk, School Business Executive, presented an overview of the Proposed Budget for the 2012-2013 school year, reviewed the two propositions that will be on the ballot, shared information regarding the three Board of Education seats, and reviewed voter qualifications.

2012-2013 PROPOSED BUDGET OVERVIEW/ REVIEW PROPOSALS

Superintendent Dougherty opened the meeting to comments from the community: None

COMMUNITY COMMENTS

The Board began regular session at 7:26 p.m.

Tina A. Engelhard

District Clerk